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Petitioner to the Committee, 11.05.17 

 

I do apologise about that, but it turned out that all of your messages were sent to 

my spam filter (perhaps that is something that your technical team could investigate 

in case it has happened to other petitioners). I have read the Minister’s views and 

generally agree with them, but would like to suggest that, if possible, that 

community councils in the areas where concerns have been raised (as well as county 

councillors, AM’s, MP’s and MEP’s where suitable) are also involved in the 

discussions 

 


